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As a citizen of Oregon, I strongly oppose SB 238 , a bill to allow police and sheriffs to 

use drones for surveillance and spying in many situations – without warrants, which 

means without court oversight. This is an unacceptable violation of citizens' right to 

privacy and it blatantly avoids necessary court oversight. Passing SB 238 further 

endangers our democracy, which is already at risk at the federal level. Please 

oppose SB 238 and help maintain individual freedom in our state. 

 

 

 


